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THE ARC IS PLANNING AN EXPANSION TO 

THE HOUSE OF JACOB 

Current layout does not accommodate a larger family nor is it enough space for any more than 2      
interns for the summer.  Expanding this space will allow a pastor’s family to have enough space to   
relax and restore their spirit in the quietest space on property while not being in tight quarters with a 
larger family.  Expanding this space will also allow for The ARC to house 5 interns for the summer and 
allow them to have enough space to live. 

http://www.aflcdevelopment.org
mailto:tonnes@aflc.org


AFLC    
Association of Free Lutheran Congregations  

3110 E. Medicine Lake Blvd, Plymouth, MN  55441 

www.aflcdevelopment.org 

ph 763-545-5631 | tonnes@aflc.org  

Jacob is going to be used to house the summer ARC-IT program students and when not housing interns 
it will be used to house pastors and their families for personal retreats.  If the LORD leads it could   
possibly be used for a full time on site ARC staff to reside. 

The cost of this addition will be $17,000.00 for material and possibly some labor.  We are looking at 

building the addition with all volunteer labor.  We ask that you pray about what you can do to fund this 

project or what hours you maybe able to devote in helping build the addition.  May God bless you. 
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